STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24091

This legislation addresses election procedures related to the Presidential Primary Election. The
legislation clarifies that no write-in candidates will be allowed for the Presidential Primary and that
a ballot is not required to be printed for any party that has only one candidate for president.

The legislation also moves the last day for a person to change party affiliation or to become
unaffiliated to the second Friday in February of the even-numbered year, making the cut-off date
prior to the Presidential Primary.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation will have no fiscal impact on state or local governments.

Contact:
Tim Hurst, Chief Deputy, Secretary of State
(208) 334-2852
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